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INTER-AMERICAN AGENCY FOR

OEA/Ser. W/XX.5
COOPERATION AND DEVELOPMENT (IACD)

AICD/JD/INF.31/15


26 October 2015


Original: Spanish
NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF COLOMBIA, REQUESTING AN EXTENSION OF THE “INTER-CULTURAL TRAINING PROJECT FOR COMPREHENSIVE EARLY CHILDHOOD CARE AMONG THE INDIGENOUS PEOPLES OF THE AMAZON REGION”
MINEDUCACIÓN

Bogota

Ms. America Bastida
Chair of the Management Board

Inter-American Agency for Cooperation 
  and Development (IACD) 

Organization of American States

Subject: 
Request to extend the Inter-Cultural Training Project for Comprehensive Early Childhood Care among the Indigenous Peoples of the Amazon Region (FEM0373)

Dear Ms. Bastida,
I am writing you with regard to the agreement entitled “Inter-Cultural Training Project for Comprehensive Early Childhood Care among the Indigenous Peoples of the Amazon Region,” signed between the OAS –through its Development Cooperation Fund (formerly FEMCIDI)– and the Ministries of Education of Bolivia, Peru, and Colombia.

In order to finish organizing and documenting the processes covered by the agreement, the duration of the agreement needs to be extended by six (6) months and Clause 3.1 of the execution agreement (SEDI/AICD/AE/373/10) needs to be amended, to run until March 31, 2016.

This request is based on administrative factors having to do with the complexity of implementing agreements of this nature. Attached hereto, please find the minutes signed by the three countries supporting this request.

Comprehensive organization of the project implementation process, including the experiences and evidence gathered from the three counties, will ensure that its outcomes are incorporated into the countries’ public policy systems.

In closing, I would like to wish you best of success. 


Sincerely yours,


Ana María Rodríguez

Director, Early Childhood
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